Great Basin College

Earth Advocates

Meeting: September 3, 2008 11:00am
In Attendance: Carrie Bruno, Meachell LaSalle, Janice King, Mary Ray, Pat Anderson, Eric Walsh

This year the GBC Earth Advocates will continue and maintain the cardboard recycling program.  Meachell  LaSalle spoke with Bret Murphy to discuss the construction of a cardboard collection bin.  Bret informed Meachell  that his students could make a container during the spring semester. Meachell will draw plans for the container.

Pat Anderson asked the Earth Advocates to spread the word about energy conservation practices such as turning off computers when leaving for the day and refraining from using lights when they aren’t necessary.  An energy conservation practice she wants to implement is closing certain buildings on campus during the weekends to reduce power usage.  The Earth Advocates support her plans and will help in any way possible.

Pat Anderson will contact Easter Seals about aluminum collection.

Carrie Bruno will do the following tasks:

· send out an email about cardboard recycling

· contact Walt Snyder at Boise State University to discuss a talk about Geothermal Energy

· write letter of support for the Elko Community Garden

Goals for the 2008-2009 academic year include:


Establishing aluminum recycling program on campus.


Support energy and material conservation.


Community outreach and environmental education.

